
 
 
 
 
 
 
I hear from my Lead Tech he was impressed with your folks.  Albeit a very small assignment, it is a very 
high profile customer, with all trades under the magnifying glass….So, I appreciate the very positive 
report received on Ray Hamilton Movers! 
 
Thanks.  Have a good weekend! 
 
  Scott Stover – Operations Manager 
  NOR-COM 

 
 
 


